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   Association
P.O. Box 731, Orillia,  ON  L3V 6K7

Phone: (705) 326-6642

Fax (705) 326-8265

Email info@orilliahockey.com 
Website www.orilliahockey.com

Monday, March 2, 2020
Re:  Request for Tender for Orillia Minor Hockey Jerseys

Orillia Minor Hockey is currently accepting tendered quotes on the replacement of their representative jerseys for the 2020-21 season.    
Orillia Minor Hockey colours are San Jose.  White home jerseys and Black away jerseys.  There is to be no orange on the body of the jersey.  The current logo is to be used which includes the orange hockey stick.

The number of jerseys required will be 14 sets of 17 jerseys and 2 goalie cuts for a total of 532 jerseys (266 home and 266 away).  The jersey must be a sublimated jersey that can be purchased for replacement and must not have laces in the neck.  The quote must include costs for the Orillia Minor Hockey logo completed in a 10” (front), two colour numbers (back), two colour numbers on sleeves, (logo) on both shoulders, Canadian Flag, Stop Sign, and Sponsor Bars (across shoulder) and player sublimated name bar (across the bottom) which may easily be taken off yearly and replaced for the 3 years without compromising the jersey (making holes/ripping the jersey material) .  The tender should include the cost of the removal and replacement of the name bars for the 3 years.  The jerseys MUST be inspected by the supplier for quality control, placed into teams as provided by the Association prior to delivery to the Association.    
Sizes will be supplied by Orillia Minor Hockey once the tender is awarded but will range from youth to adult.  The successful tender must also be able to supply “Terrier Wear” clothing for the term of the jersey contract, which includes a store with business hours and samples of the terrier wear for our members to be able to attend and for sizing.  
The qualifying tenders must be able to provide a mock-up sample jersey by May 12, 2020 and present such product on that date to the Board at 7:00 p.m.  The qualifying tender must also guarantee in writing the jerseys to be completed and delivered to Orillia Minor Hockey by August 11, 2020.  Failure to provide product by date requested will incur a 25% penalty of payment as of August 12, 2020. 
Tenders must be received in writing by Tuesday, April 14, 2020.  Tenders can be mailed to Orillia Minor Hockey Association, P.O. Box 731, Orillia, ON L3V 6K7 or emailed to info@orilliahockey.com  
Further to the Tender the Board is requesting pricing on volume purchases of socks and individual jersey bags outside of the Tender. 
Orillia Minor Hockey would like to thank all those who tender.  Not necessarily the lowest tender will be accepted.  Special consideration will be given to local businesses.    
Should you require clarification of the tender process please contact the hockey office at 705-326-6642.  
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